
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Belton C of E Primary School 

www.belton.leics.sch.uk 

Newsletter 3 Autumn Term 
    15th September 2017 

Football News 
Our Year 5 and 6 football team competed at Charnwood College 

on Tuesday 12th September after school.   

They played very well and demonstrated they were good 

ambassadors for school.  They won one match.  Well done! 

 

belton.leics.sch.uk 
 
Don’t forget to use our website 
for all our upcoming events on 
the ‘Calendar’ tab. 
 
Class learning plans have been 
updated and are there for you to 
have a look at.   
 
We are putting together a new 
‘Gallery’ tab where you will be 
able to view school photographs, 
events and visits. 
 
Term dates for the 2018/2019 
will be on the school website 
shortly.  Please do not use the LA 
website for term dates. 

Iveshead School 
Shepshed 

Open Events 2017 
 

Information Evening 
Tuesday 19th September 

6.30pm 
 

Open Evening 
Wednesday 27th September 

arrivals between  
5pm – 6.30pm 

 
Year 6 visit to Iveshead School 

Friday 6th October 
 

Induction days 
Thursday 5th and  

Friday 6th July 2018 

This year our Harvest 
Festival will be on 

Tuesday 3rd October 
in church at 9.15am. 

 

 

The theme for this year is the four seasons and all our 
children will be taking part.  Please come along and join us in 

church for this Autumnal celebration. 
We will be asking for donations of tins and packets (no pasta 
or fresh produce) which will need to be brought to school on 
the morning of the service which will be most welcome and 

very much appreciated by the food bank. 
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Year 6 Visit the 

Warning Zone, 

Leicester on 

Monday 18th 

September.  

They will learn about 

online safety and 

responses in safety 

zones.  If you would 

like to find out more 

about the Warning 

Zone please visit their 

website  
www.warningzone.org.uk/ 

where there is a 

helpful parent section. 

 
 
 

Year 3 and 4 Visit to Cromford 

Mill and Masson Mill 
On Monday our Bears will be on a day visit 

exploring the remains at Cromford Mill and 

the water-powered cotton spinning mill at 

Masson Mill.  Please make sure the children 

are at school by 8.20am and bring with  

them a packed lunch.   

We aim to be back at school by 4.15pm. 
 

 

Jeans for 
Genes Day 

Friday 22nd 
September 

Your child may 
wear jeans, denim 
or their own 
clothes on this 
day for this very 
important cause.   

Please send a 
suggested £1 

donation for the 
privilege. 

 

 

Sea Otters Annual 
Macmillan Coffee Afternoon 

Friday 29th September  
from 1.30pm in the school hall 

Please put the date in your diary 
and come and enjoy a cup of coffee 
or tea, some cake and a chat and 

help the Sea Otters raise some 
money for this great charity! 

 

Stay and Play for Parents and 
Carers of our Tigers 

 
Tuesday 19th September 

2pm – 3pm 
 

Come in to school and spend 
some time playing and interacting 
with your child in their new class 

and seeing how they learn and 
develop through play. 

 
 
 

FOBS NEWS 
Change of date for FOBS AGM 

 
The new date for the AGM will be 
Tuesday 3rd October 2017 at 7:30pm 
in the school hall. 
There is an open invitation for all 
parents and carers to come along to 
the AGM. 
 

Soup  
and Bread Day 
On Wednesday 4th October, 
following on from our harvest 
Festival, we are holding a Soup 
and Bread day in school.  Each 
class will be making tasty soups 
and breads and you are invited 
into school in the afternoon at 
2.30pm to taste what we make!    
 

 

Early Reading and 

Phonics Meeting 

for all parents and 

carers  of children 

in the Tigers class 

Thursday 5th 

October 

6pm in the school 
hall. 
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